
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
March 30, 2012 
 
 
 
To the Honorable, the Common Council 
 
Subject: Private Street Designation Request North Edison Street between 
 East Milwaukee Street and East Pleasant Street 
 
Dear Honorable Members: 
 
To support the North End Phase II development located immediately east of the 
Milwaukee River between East Milwaukee Street and East Pleasant Street, the developer 
is requesting that the City designate a private street to be known as North Edison Street.  
With the City recognizing this private roadway, building addresses can be assigned to 
support the residential/commercial use as well as emergency response agencies. 
 
It is recommended that the attached resolution be adopted to create a private road known 
as North Edison Street between East Milwaukee Street and East Pleasant Street. 
 
Very truly yours, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Polenske, P.E. 
City Engineer 
 
 
 
Ghassan Korban 
Commissioner of Public Works 
 
MGC:cn 
 
Attachment 
 
c:  Alderman Nik Kovac 
 
 


